
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 2/13/2013 11:29:21 AM
To: Tisdale, Matthew (matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Allen, Meredith

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Data Request from Commissioner Florio 

Matthew -1 will turn this over to Sid for follow up internally.

Sid - see if we can get Matt the information sooner rather than later.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Feb 13, 2013, at 11:08 AM, "Tisdale, Matthew" <matthew.tisdale@epuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Hi Brian,

I have a (yet to be focused) question for PG&E. Hopefully you can help me 
focus the question and then work with you team to get me a bit of data.

We understand that some of your large customers are currently on CPP. Which 
customers are those (customer class)? How many of them are there? Do they 
have an “opt out” option and if so, what percentage of them have elected to 
exercise that option? What rate structure do they shift to if they opt out of CPP?

Thank you,

Matthew
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